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August 8, 2022 
 
Alyson Boye 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860 
 
 RE: Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244, Technical Revision Approval (TR-129) 
 
Ms. Boye:  
 
On August 5, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the Technical 
Revision application (TR-129) submitted to our office on December 2, 2021, addressing the following: 
 

Identification of Point of Compliance wells 
 
The terms of TR-129 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1980-244. All 
other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1980-244 remain in full force and effect. 
 
The Division’s approval of TR-129 does not include an approval of the Numeric Protection Levels (NPLs) 
proposed in the application. As agreed, the operator will submit a subsequent Technical Revision that 
proposes NPLs for each drainage based on a statistical analysis of site data. 
 
The Division has reviewed the change associated with TR-129 for impacts to the financial warranty and 
determined that this change does not require an increase to the current reclamation liability. Therefore, the 
surplus warranty remains at $815,219.95, last adjusted with the approval of TR-128 on October 14, 2021.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 
amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Amy Eschberger 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Katie Blake, CC&V 
 Patrick Lennberg, DRMS 
 Elliott Russell, DRMS 
 Tim Cazier, DRMS 
 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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